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15/07/2024  16:15:232024/1261/P INT Paula Myers Dear Mr Chana

Please can you help me

I live at Flat 2, 47 Platts Lane London NW3 7NL which is the flat above Flat 1 which is the subject of the 

proposed basement

1. Neither I, nor the tenant/owner of Flat 3, have received notice of the above application which apparently we 

should have received on the 18th June 2024 

2. Neither do we believe the adjoining properties have received notice of this planning application,  Nor are 

there any notices in the street about this application . This gives none of us involved parties (there will be party 

wall orders etc.)  sufficient time to object if we do so wish.  Can this time period for objection be extended?

3. I notice on the Cover Letter, under the heading The Proposal, that in the penultimate paragraph the figure of 

144 sqm is mentioned. I think this is an error. It should be 144 sq. ft, i.e. not meters

4. I am concerned in general about lack of contact  but also  about lack of information as to Building 

Management Proposals etc.
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